Future of Tahoe's transportation to be discussed

Is transportation going in the right direction will be the topic of two meetings being hosted by the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency.

Protecting Tahoe's beauty while accommodating all who enjoy it is a balancing act. Projections show the number of annual visits increasing by up to 20 percent in the next 20 years, according to TRPA. What will the impacts be on air/water quality and transportation?

The agency wants people to share potential solutions for connecting Tahoe's transportation corridors and improving access for residents and visitors. Input will help shape the update of the TRPA Regional Transportation Plan.

Meetings are:

- May 17, 5-7pm, North Tahoe Event Center, Kings Beach.
- May 24, 5-7pm, Lake Tahoe Resort Hotel, South Lake Tahoe.